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Gresham, Ore.— Gresham Police is asking for the public’s assistance in the investigation of a 

homicide discovered at SE Division St. and 190 Ave. Officers and paramedics responded to a 911 call 

on the morning of Dec. 26, reporting that a man on the sidewalk was unresponsive. Paramedics 

determined that Cody J. Funk, 35, who had been experiencing homelessness, was deceased. Detectives 

responded to the scene and the Multnomah County Medical Examiner subsequently performed an 

autopsy. It was determined that Cody died as a result of homicidal violence. 

 

Detectives are asking anyone with information about the case, or anyone who had contact with Cody in 

the days leading up to Dec. 26, to call the Gresham Police Tip Line at 503-618-2719. Additionally, 

investigators are asking anyone who drove a vehicle with a dash mounted camera on Division near 190 

Ave., between midnight and 9:30 a.m., on Dec 26, to check their camera to see if it recorded anything 

at that location. 

 

Gresham Police Department partners with Crimestoppers of Oregon. Information can be anonymously 

report through their website at http://www.crimestoppersoforegon.com or by using their mobile app. 
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